
Summer Newsletter
Infant class

This Summer is going to be SUPER! We are learning 
all about Superheroes of the Bible. We will find out all the 
ways to be brave and bring out our own superpowers that 
God has already placed in us. We have lots of songs, stories , 
crafts and activities planned that will teach us more about 
Jesus! Please check your Summer calendars to participate in 
our special days.

Last day of school year

First day of Summer program

Closed for Holiday

Closed for Staff Dev./prep

First day of new school year

Faith does not 
make things 
easy, it makes
them possible.

Luke 1:37


